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           Monday 12th March 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This term, as part of our China topic, Year 3 will be going to The British Museum. The trip will 
take place on Wednesday 28th March 2018 and a packed lunch will be required as we will be out 
all day. 
 
We kindly ask that you sign the permission slip and return it to your child’s class teacher by 
Friday 23rd March 2018. 
 
Please ensure your child wears sensible shoes for walking and a coat appropriate for changeable 
outdoor weather. We will be taking the DLR and Underground to and from the museum. 
 
Children need to be in school promptly at 8:50am and will be ready to be picked up at the 
normal time of 3:30pm. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ms Seifert  Miss Grey  Mr Martin 
 
 
 

 

The British Museum 

I give permission for my son/daughter _____________________________________________ to attend The 

British Museum on Wednesday 28th March 2018. 

 

I need a school packed lunch ____    I will provide a packed lunch for my child ____ 

 

Signed ________________________________________________________________ 


